Campus Newsletter



In this issue...

People's Choice Community Lottery, Earn & Learn Rewards and more!

People's Choice Community Lottery assists Campus

people's choice COMMUNITY LOTTERY

This year the Events Committee has been selected to take part in the massive People's Choice Community Lottery and Campus will be the big winner! But so could you... with over 200 prizes and tickets at just \$2 each.



First prize is this fabulous Hyundai Santa Fe Active 2.2 CRDi Auto (valued at \$41,254 incl. on road costs), second prize is a Harvey Norman Shopping Spree (worth \$35,000) as well as two more cars, travel, home renovations, motor cycles, home appliances, solar panels, computer packages, sports packs and much, much more!

2nd Prize

Better yet, every \$2 ticket sold by Campus means Campus keeps \$2. That's right, all ticket sales come back to Campus. So buy a ticket or a whole book and help Campus raise as much as possible. Tickets are available at all school's front offices, the Campus Pre-School, Play Cafe and the Campus Office.

Aberfoyle Park Primary School Campus Tuesday 26th March 2013 9-11am & 5-7pm 2 Campus Drive Eng: 8270 3077

Online" logo and click it. Then remember to type "Aberfoyle Park Primary School Campus" as the chosen charity to support. That way Campus will get the proceeds from those tickets also. Minimum online ticket purchase is 5 tickets. The lottery runs until 31st July and will be drawn on 3rd September 2013 in Adelaide. **Campus Open Day**

Plus you can buy tickets anytime on line at

www.peopleschoicecu.com.au Scroll down to the "Buy Tickets



It's Open Day again at Campus! This is a great opportunity for you to come and have a look at your Campus in action. It doesn't matter if your child attends one of the Campus schools already. Everyone is welcome to come and see the whole Campus. You may see an area (or another school) that you have never seen before. Of course we also want new families to attend, so tell the neighbours, relatives, friends and strangers, that the Campus Open Day is on 26th March 9-11am & 5-7pm. Enrolment information, guided Principal tours, Play Cafe & Campus Pre-School (am session only), classrooms open, sausage sizzle (pm session only), Pedal Prix display, Library readings and more are available to see. For more info, contact the Campus Office on 8270 3077.

Campus Uniform Shop

Located between the Library and the Campus Office, the Uniform Shop is open Monday 2.30 to 3.30pm Wednesday 8.30am to 9.30am Friday 8.30am to 9.30am







Earn & Learn Goodies

You might remember collecting sticker sheets at Woolworths last year? Well that grand total of over 90,000 points made Campus one of the highest achieving schools in this area and gave us a small mountain of items for the Campus community to enjoy this year. The boxes on the right are the goods that arrived in February from the 2012 competition.





We were able to order lots of good, new items for the Music department, the Play Cafe, the Pre-School and the Sustainability Garden. A great effort that everyone at Campus can enjoy.

V.I.P. Visitor

Yr 2-7 students at a recent Campus sports assembly were thrilled to meet **Adelaide Crows** ruckman **Sam Jacobs** who spoke about the importance of playing team sports.



Campus Hire Facilities



Did you know that the Performing Arts Centre and several other Campus buildings are available for private or community group hire? You can hire the PAC at very reasonable rates (just \$220 for a 5hr hire!). Weekend or evening hires are always welcome. So the next time your business or club is looking for a venue for a quiz night, an AGM, a performance or to practice, call the Campus office 8270 3077 to find out more and make a booking.

Clean Up Australia Day

Friday 1st March was "Clean Up Australia Day" and Campus students were involved in helping to pick up rubbish throughout the Campus school grounds. It might have been a lot of fun, but it also helped create a cleaner Campus, just in time for Open Day. Students from all three schools were involved.









Shop locally and support the businesses that support us!

"Campus Kids"

"Campus Kids" Play Cafe is also looking for eager volunteers to assist each Tuesday and Friday. Both Cafe duties and people with Early Childhood training are required. If you are interested, please contact Philip on Mon/Tues or Fri at Campus on **8270 3077**.





The Campus Kids Play Cafe is **open every Tuesday & Friday from 9.30am to 1.30pm** during school terms in the Geoff Simpson Hall. Entry is just a gold coin and there's always great coffee & delicious home baked goodies. We would also like to thank **Deb Higgins** (*Learning Together at Home*) for her valuable contributions in the *Play Group* and to parents during her time with us on Fridays. Deb finishes at the end of Term 1 this year.

Check the Campus website for a full list of all Campus Card participating businesses at www.appscampus.sa.edu.au

The Campus Newsletter is proudly produced by the Campus Development Officer - Philip Elms





